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V. COMMUNICATIONS TO THE BOARD 
 
  
 
 
 
  

  

 Ad Valorem Report – Amount Received in April, 2014 
 

    Mrs. Linda Pannell 
     
  
 

 Mrs. Pannell will provide the Board with a report on Ad Valorem collections 
through April, 2014.  A copy of the spreadsheets are included.   

 
 
 (TPSD Goal #4, TPSD Policy #D Fiscal Management) 
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